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22nd January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
Thank you all for working with us during this time, we really do appreciate your support.  I am writing 
to update you with what has changed since my last letter dated 5th January 2021.   
 
A large proportion of staff working on school premises are now being tested using a LFT (Lateral Flow 
Test).  This test is for asymptomatic staff and not for staff who may be displaying symptoms and who 
should follow the national guidance of staying at home and requesting a PCR test.  
  
I would like to assure you that we are doing everything we can to protect our pupils and staff and I 
will keep you updated on any changes we are asked to make.  If you do have any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Deb Rattley 
Headteacher 
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